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Event Recap: 2024 Safety Congress & Expo 
The expo offered workplace safety and health professionals a vast 
networking experience while highlighting best practices, industry 
trends and the latest product innovations. Thousands of safety and 
health professionals look to ASSP’s annual conference – now in its 
63rd year – to advance their careers and interact with experts who will 
share proven techniques for elevating safety at their companies.  

This year was also a special treat as Special Interest Group, Hispanic 
Safety Professionals (HSP) in Partnership with Los Angeles Chapter 
celebrated HSP 20th Anniversary, Congratulations HSP! 

Workplace safety and health will continue to evolve, and the ASSP will 
continue to connect you with industry expertise, a network of like-
minded peers and the latest innovations. 2024 was a SOLD-OUT year 
so be sure to save the date for our 64th annual Conference and Expo. 
We’ll see you in Orlando, July 22-24! 

Stay informed of the latest Safety 2025 news at safety.assp.org. 

Mentorship and Emerging Professionals Programs 
ASSP LA is happy to share the initiation of the 
mentorship program. If you would like to be 
involved with the mentorship program, then 
please reach out to Jasmine San Nicolas at 
jsannicolas@uscompliance.com. This program is 
intended to connect Safety professionals who are 
at different stages in their career. The objective is to learn from each 
other and build community. This is an excellent opportunity to grow 
your network.  
 
As this is a new program for ASSP LA, we are open to hearing ideas 
of what you will find most beneficial from a program like this – so 
please send us your feedback!  

   

 

The Los Angeles Chapter of the ASSP is dedicated to promoting the safety profession through increased public awareness and 
providing opportunities for networking and professional growth. To become a member or to ask any questions, please contact 

one of our Chapter officers (http://la.assp.org/chapter-officers/). Stay in the know - follow us on LinkedIn HERE.  

MEMBER HIGHLIGHT CECILE FELSHER 

Cecile recently joined the LA Chapter and is the Secretary for the 24’-27’ term. As part of her Secretary 
role, she helps to manage the mentorship program, student outreach, and the newsletter. She has 15 
plus years of experience and her most recent experience focuses on consultancy.   

Events  
Beach Clean Up & Bon Fire 
Date & Time: Oct.26th 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 

Location: Huntington Beach by Lifeguard 
tower 15 
 

Details: A collaborative event between 
the LA and OC chapters. The beach 
clean-up will occur from 4-6pm, followed 
by a bonfire from 6-7pm. You are 
welcome to bring friends and family! 
Please bring your own gloves, bags, and 
pickers.    
 

Sign-up: Free 
Register here 
 
Welcome New Members 
Robert Arenas, Richard Bova, Denise 
Conchas, Cristina Cook, Vartan 
Dagbashyan, Alanna Diaz, Jose Garzia, 
Kevin Landin, Juana Mercado, Kenneth 
Michalik, Bedros Ohanian, Eric Palmer, 
Steve Solidio, Stan Evans, Steve 
Gonzales, Robert Hafner, Tyler Holbrook, 
David Holloway, Dave Key, Michael Mac 
Menamie, Roger Muntain, Brett Radel, 
Marie Sickles, Daniel Sicoli, Melvina 
Stacey, Francisco Valdez, Priyanka Vyas 
Job Postings 
Find job postings in the Safety 
Professional field on our website here.  
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